
File:  KNDA-R

Relations with the Armed Forces Interservice Recruiting Committee

A letter from the high school principal will be distributed to all junior, (juniors and seniors the first 
year) students whose names appear on the enrollment file for the last school day in September asking
them to complete and return the attached non-release form if they do not want their name and 
address released to the Interservice Recruiting Committee. The letter will indicate to the students and
their parents or guardians that the names and addresses of all junior students will be released unless 
the non-release form has been completed and returned to the school office within ten (10) school 
days following distribution of the letter. Jurisdiction for the decision to release or not release the 
name
and address of a student, if there is a difference of opinion between the parent/guardian and the 
student, will reside with the student if the student is 18 years old.

The high school will forward copies of the non-release forms to the central office on a date 
designated by the Superintendent of Schools.  The high school office will insure that the names of all
students who submitted a non-release form are removed from the students membership list for the 
school prior to the list being released to the Interservice Recruiting Committee. The cost of 
providing this information to the Interservice Recruiting Committee, including all costs of 
distributing letters to junior students and compiling the students membership list, will be borne by 
the committee. No action will be taken in any year to notify students or compile membership lists 
unless the Interservice Recruiting Committee has agreed, in advance, to bear such costs.
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